
From Head of German: Sarah-Jane Ghosh

5 October 2023

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Oxford German Network: German film evening

The German department would like to invite all pupils studying German (or with an interest in
German) from Fourth year to Upper Sixth to a German film evening partnership event on Tuesday
14 November at 5pm in the Amey Theatre.

The event will start with snacks and soft drinks in the Foyer, with the film beginning at 5.15pm.
Pupils will need to be collected at 6.45pm from school or make their own way home. The film we
will be showing is “Run, Lola, Run”, an award-winning German film which tells the story of Lola,
who needs to obtain 100,000 Deutschmarks in twenty minutes to save the life of her boyfriend
Manni. The film will be in German with English subtitles. Other local schools from the Oxford
German Network and from Abingdon will also be invited. If you would like your child to attend this
free event, please fill out the Google form below by Friday 13 October.

https://forms.gle/y75LYnBMCEnSxpBZ6

Please do not hesitate to contact me at sarahjane.ghosh@abingdon.org.uk with any queries.

Yours,

Sarah-Jane Ghosh
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